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I became a new mom to my daughter last year. My husband is also a gun owner. We 

believe in common sense gun laws that will save lives, especially considering our 

daughter's life in the community and when she starts going to school. Along with the 

majority of other Oregonians, we voted for Measure 114 to pass and we want to see 

Measure 114 go into effect as soon as possible. Research found over a 10 year time 

period, this policy will save 1,000 lives in Oregon. Please ensure the state has the 

resources and ability to support a smooth implementation. Thank you! 


